
• Arrive at least 15 minutes early to �x your hair, clothing, and make-up.  If your 
family needs more time, please plan ahead.

• Bring a hair brush and hairspray.  It is very di�cult to edit hair during post pro-
duction so neat hair will make for nicer photos.

• If possible, wear contacts for the photos.  If glasses are a must, please plan for a 
bit longer posing time to address glare issues.

• Have you picked an out�t?  Try to limit prints and patterns.  These can be dis-
tracting.  A coordinated pallete of solid neutral colors is preferred.  A coordinat-
ed color pallete between family members would also look nice.  Minimize 
accessories or any other item that could pull attention away from your faces. 

• We suggest makeup in natural shades with extra coats of mascara to empha-
size lashes.  Please bring makeup with you for touch ups.  Lip balm or lipstick 
would be useful for dry lips.

• If a clean shaven look is desired, we suggest that you shave before the session 
and moisturize to minimze dry skin.  Be caseful not to get cut!  If facial hair is 
your preference, please make sure that it is styled as you intend.  Just like head 
hair, facial hair is very di�cult to edit afterward.

• Are we taking full length photos?  Be sure that shoes are tidy and clean and 
socks match the look.

• Depending on the park, some photo locations can be over 100 yards from the 
check-in location and may require walking on grass or a dusty path.  Please 
choose your footwear wisely.  Changing footwear just before the photos may 
be a wise choice.

• Be careful not to wrinkle your clothes in the car or on the walk over!  Hanging 
clothes on a hanger and carrying them until the �nal moment is good.
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